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Dear Mr  
 
A6034 SILSDEN RESERVOIR RETAINING WALL WORKS.  
START OF WORKS 
 
You may be aware that the Council has arranged for the above work to be carried out.  
The work will be undertaken by Jagger Construction starting on 13 May 2019 or 
thereabouts and lasting for approximately 64 weeks.  
 
The works will involve taking down the existing stonework retaining wall and 
reconstruction of a new mass fill concrete wall faced with stonework.  The existing parapet 
wall shall be taken down and a new 450mm thick, 1200mm high masonry faced concrete 
infill parapet wall shall be rebuilt.  
  
If you have any queries or complaints about the work, please contact Musheir El-Farra.  It 
is important that problems are reported as they arise, so that they can be dealt with 
quickly.  We strongly recommend not contacting other construction work people, as they 
may not have all the facts regarding the works. 
 
We must point out that any private agreement which the Contractor makes with you (such 
as for access, storing materials, or providing other services) is not made on behalf of the 
Council.  If any disputes arose, we would not be able to intervene and can only suggest 
that agreements be made in writing and signed by both parties. 
 
This project will be supervised by Musheir El-Farra of City of Bradford MDC and he can be 
contacted on (tel. 01274 435892, e-mail; musheir.el-farra@bradford.gov.uk). 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Musheir El-Farra 
Senior Engineer (Structures) 
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